
The Caiiadian Ambassador to the United States of America to the Secretary
of State of the United States of America.

CANADIAN EMBASSY

Washington, D.C.,
January 31, 1969.

I have the honour to refer to your Note of January 31, 1969, in which
the Government of the United States proposes to release certain lands described
in the Annex to the Secretary's Note, for the purpose of extending the Churchill
Dam Road through the United States Leased Areas at Goose Bay, Newfoundland.

I arn pleased to inform you that the Government of Canada agrees with the
provisions contained ini your Note, and'that my Govermnent further agrees
with your proposai that your Note and this reply, which is authentic in
English and French, shail constitute an Agreement between our two Govern-
ments which shail enter into force on the date of this reply.

Please accept, Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.

A. E. RITCHIE
The Honourable

William P. Rogers,
The Secretary of State,

Washington, D.C.


